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 Dear Parent(s) 
 

Just an update about the proposed Canada / USA rugby tour in 2020, due to lack of numbers for this trip, it is 
now unable to run.  However after speaking to the majority of the boys in Year 7 – 9, myself and Mr Faulds have met 
with the tour company again and have hopefully taken into consideration what they wanted. 
Therefore, I am pleased to announce that there will be an alternative trip on offer for all Year 7 to 9 children.  This will 
be focused on football rather than rugby, and will be taking place around the same time in July 2020.  The trip will be 
to the USA, focusing on two major cities, Washington and New York.  Further information, itinerary and prices will 
come out in the next week, after Mr Faulds and I have received all the necessary information from the tour company. 
 
Regards 
 
Mr Thomas and Mr Faulds 
 
Health and Well-being Faculty 
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